
Devoted to You 

 

Discipling the next generation 

 through friendship 
 

Spiritual friendships are important!  

It’s what makes faith stick!  

Be part of a child’s life and walk beside them so 

that they may know, they are loved by Christ! 

CHBC  
will be here to 

support & give you 

the tools you need, so 

that you can 

understand  

child/teen culture  

& the challenges  

that they might  

be facing. 

Some Devoted to you 

group activities are 

planned to help  

you connect. 
 

Sign-up 
September 16 

@ CHBC 
 

Or 
 

Contact  
Natalie Wong 

403 277 1831 

natalie@crescentheightsbaptist.com 

Your Role 
Mentoring 

meeting together 

Listening 

to each others journey 

Teaching  

about life, the Bible & God 

Encouraging  

with love and kindness 
Investing 

time to get to know your buddy 

Commitment 

Contact your buddy by saying 

hi at church on Sundays.  

We also encourage you to go 

beyond Sundays: You can write 

them a card, give them a 

phone call, or send them an 

email.  

Pray for your buddy regularly 

Train up a child  
in the way they should go,  

and when they are old 

 they will not turn from it.    

Proverbs 22:6 

Extra 
Ideas 

•Read a chapter in 
the Bible every day; 
share once a week 
what the verses 
said to you 

•Give an 
encouraging word 

•Share a time when 
you were aware of 
God’s presence, help 
or timing in your life 

•Read the same 
book, a chapter a 
week, and discuss 
what you have both 
learned 

•Ask the simple 
question of 
“how are you?” 

•Call to wish  
“Happy Birthday”  

•Share a favourite 
dessert 

•Meet for lunch, 
dinner, or a treat 

•Ask about 
highlights of their 
week and prayer 
requests 

•Pray with your 
buddy 


